
February 25, 2021
Hunter Baldridge
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Senate Committee on Energy and Environment
900 Court Street NE
Salem, Oregon 97301

Chair Beyer and Members of the Committee,

Good afternoon Chair Beyer, Vice Chair Findley, and members of the committee. My name is Hunter Baldridge and I live in Portland, 
OR. I support Senate Bills 14, 581, and 582-1 because they will right the wrong of decades of deceitful labeling. With this legislation 
laws will prohibit labels that suggest recyclability when in fact that is false. Additionally, the bills will create regulatory procedures 
along with DEQ which will research and classify companies who wish to sell plastic objects in the state of Oregon. By voting yes on 
these bills you will help end deceitful marketing tactics as well as forward a cleaner and greener future for Oregonians.

Thank you for your time and support for Bills 14, 581 and 582-1


